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DAILY BUCKEYE BULLETIN
Monday, June 2rd
Day 2

1. Chess Club - Hey Bucks. Chessclub will be hosting an in-school tournament
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today after school. Beginner? Advanced? Allchesslevels are welcome. The
tournament will start at 3:30 in the library and will run until about 6pm. Fill out the QR
code on posters around the school to sign up. See Mrs. Zubricki for more
information. See you there!

. Improv Show - CMMC's Improv Club is having a show, and you have TWO chances to
see it! We will be performing today at lunch and at 7pm in the theatre. Hope to see you
there, Bucks!

. Youth Aid Society - Hey Bucks! Can you sing, dance, or have any other
hidden talents? Sign up for YAS's "Buckeye of the Year" Talent Show
through the QR codes around the school orin the bulletin! The show will
be onJune 11th in the theatre at lunch, and the mandatory screening for
all contestants will be on June 6th! See you there, Bucks! May the best
Buckeye win!

. ArtsFest - ArtsFest is happening this Thursday, June 5th! This is your chance to get
outside and celebrate the very talented students we have at CMMC! Art students will be
outside drawing on the sidewalks and at lunch there will be entertainment from music
and dance, a BBQ, free art and drama activities, henna, facepainting, a lost art sale, and
more! Money raised from this event will go towards supporting ArtBeat Studio, helping
people with mental health issues to heal through the arts. If you took art in Semester 1
and would like to participate, please speak to your art teacher to sign up! If you don't
connect with your teacher, you won't be able to participate.

. Graduating Artists - Calling all Semester 1 Grade 12 Art Students: We will be having an
art gallery at convocation. Please see Ms. Fraser to let her know which piece you would
like to have displayed.

SPORTS NEWS:

. Spikeball Intramurals — The last intramurals will be SPIKEBALL! The spikeball
intramural signup is posted inside the gym. Signups will close Wednesday at lunch.
Round robin games will begin on Thursday!

. A big congratulations go out to Sterling Watson & Noah Wilcox who came 2" place in
The JV competive 2s B Side beach volleyball tournament!



